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On page 3 of the Project Plans there is a table that states that the amount of work days allowed is 20 days for the Road Closure 
and on page 5 of the Project Plans there is a note that states the number of days for the Road Closure is to be 30 days.  Which 
one of these notes is correct?  Please clarify, Thank you!

Question Submitted: 8/31/2006

The 20 work days included on Sheet 3 is correct.  The 30 days in the note on sheet 5 is NOT work days.  
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


